
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KRISTY DELLINGER 
  

I have been working in the Medical Staff Profession since 2018. For the past five years I 

have worked at North Valley Hospital as their Medical Staff Coordinator. North Valley Hospital 

is a small critical access facility in Northern Okanogan County, WA state.  

 I have worked in the Healthcare field since I graduated from high school in 1999. I 

Started out as a Certified Nursing Assistant in a Skilled Nursing Facility for a few years, then 

moved on to the hospital setting. In the hospital setting I was able to learn many other 

positions such as; Telementry Monitor Technician, Health Unit Coordinator, Case Management 

Discharge Coordinator.  Upon relocation to WA state from AZ I worked as a Medical Assistant 

and then took a chance on moving into administration for the role of Medical Staff Profession 

and has decided this is where I want to settle down. I am currently planning to test for my CPCS 

and CPMSM in 2025.  

 My husband Jim and I have been together since 2002, we have five kids and five 

grandkids and are looking forward to many more joining as the younger ones are moving into 

adult life and settling down. We enjoy glamping and going for rides in our razor to explore. We 

have three dogs, many chickens and raise livestock during the spring and summer on our small 

piece of land.  

  


